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Re: Rix’s Creek Continuation of Mining Project (SSD 6300) Singleton Local Government Area 

To whom it may concern 

We live on the western side of Rix’s Creek and downstream of the proposed expansion towards 

Dead Man’s Gully. We are concerned any water from large rain events exceeding the mine’s holding 

capacities will enter the Hunter River through our property.  

During the strong easterly winds that prevail most afternoons and evenings the dust and noise may 

be increased and impact on us, particularly from the proposed overburden dump. 

Regards 

Bruce Moxey 




